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 President’s Message, June 2023 

 Dear Guild Members, 
 Summer is here and finally the warm weather has arrived.  It is great to think of 
 Picnic Quilts, 4  th  of July Quilts, and Pioneer Quilts.  Daylight is longer so there is 
 more time to stitch with natural sunlight.  Also, Shop Hop was fun and so was the 
 Rusty Barn Quilt Show in Sandy. 

 As we look forward to our guild meeting in June, I am looking forward to learning 
 lots from Carmen Geddes.  I know she is very creative and uses many new 
 techniques in her quilting.  I have never made a 10 Sisters Quilt, but I look 
 forward to including one in my quilt collection. 

 The July Fair is just around the corner.  Thank you to all who are helping to put on 
 this gigantic day of activities, shopping, fun, and learning.  Please encourage your 
 small Bees to help with donations for the silent auction.  Also, I am still looking 
 for 20 more quilts to hang.  Please let me know.  I am about to ask the 
 Heber/Midway quilters to participate with their quilts.   I love to look at quilts 
 and we will have 30 Quilt Stands to fill!  Thank you to Caleb for making sure they 
 are securely stationed so that the wind will not knock the quilts down. 



 Also, remember the Bake Sale.  We are so lucky to have a beautiful kitchen from 
 which to sell our delicious Baked Good.  Thank you, Darcia, for being in charge. 

 I am so grateful to live in this Land of the Free, Because of the Brave. I hope we 
 can all enjoy a wonderful June and get ready for the busy month of July. 

 Beautiful Things Come Together One Stitch At a Time, 
 Karin Crawford 



 UVQG Mission Statement 
 “The Utah Valley Quilt Guild was 

 established in 1982 to promote the Art of 

 Quilting through educational and social 

 means and to provide service.” 

 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 Memberships 
 Membership dues for the Utah Valley Quilt 
 Guild are $15/year. Benefits include a monthly 
 newsletter emailed to you (Jan-Nov), 
 participation in monthly meetings, free entry to 
 forums, checking out books from the Library, 
 and discounts to many local quilting & fabric 
 shops.   If you are past due with membership 
 fees you will be given a one-month grace 
 period.  After that you will not receive the 
 Patchwords until you pay your dues.  Send 
 dues to: 

 Annie Thayne 
 61 E. 1470 N. 

 American Fork, UT 84003 
 ____________________________ 

 Utah Valley Quilt Guild Website * Blog * 
 Facebook Page 

 Can’t get enough of Utah Valley Quilt Guild 
 information? You can find up-to-the-minute news on 
 our website at www.uvqg.org, see more photos and 

 details at our blog at UVQGblog.blogspot.com, or 
 join in the conversation on our Facebook page at 
 www. facebook.com/groups/uvqg.org/ 

 +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 Quilt Stands and other quil�ng supplies are 
 available to rent from UVQG. Contact one of our 
 Property Chairpersons for more info. 

 The Patchwords Newsletter Published eleven times a year 
 (Jan—Nov) and emailed to current members of the Utah 

 Valley Quilt Guild. 
 __________________________________ 

 We are always striving to improve 
 and make the guild the best it can 
 be, so if you have any comments or 
 suggestions, please feel free to 
 contact any member of the board. 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 The Utah Valley Quilt Guild meetings are 
 held on the 3rd Wednesday of the month 
 (except Oct and Dec.) at: OREM SENIOR 
 CENTER 93 NORTH 400 EAST OREM, 
 UTAH at 1:30p.m. 
 Meetings are held at the Orem Senior 
 Center except for Service Day in March 
 and the July Fair. 

 Classified Ads in Patchwords are free for members. These 
 ads will run for two consecutive months unless otherwise 
 notified. Advertising for business purposes is available at 
 the following monthly rates: 1/4 Page Ad: $10.00 1/2 Page 
 Ad: $20.00 Whole Page Ad: $40 (UVQG Members receive 
 a 20% discount Send checks to guild treasurer) 



 June meeting: 
 Carmen Geddes! 

 June 21, 2023 
 1:30 at the Orem Friendship Center 

 ̂ ^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

 Some of the fun Show and Tell from June’s Guild Meeting 
 ***See all the photos at uvqgblog.blogspot.com*** 





 Fall Retreat 
 Everyone that is registered for the fall retreat should have received a letter 
 from Trish Derrick May 24/25 updating you on any balance that is due by 
 July 1  and also letting you know what day that you  will be arriving, etc. 
 Please make sure that your membership is paid through November of this 
 year.  You cannot attend the retreat if your membership has expired. 

 A letter informing you of your secret sister will be coming sometime in July. 
 We will also advise you of your table friends some time this summer. 

 If you have any questions, please email me. 

 Barb Murdock, retreat chair 
 heberbarb@gmail.com 





 June Birthdays 
 Lani Brower 

 Joan Burlingame 
 Myrna Carnesecca 

 Karina Carson 
 Marlene Cook 
 Wendy Cordon 

 Amber Cox 
 Lucy Cutler 
 Janna Exon 

 Teresa Gamboa 
 Joye Gillmore 
 Coleen Hu� 

 Michelle Kemp 
 Kim McCloskey 

 Mary Murray 

 Chris Pocock 
 Debbie Proctor 
 Marie Robinson 
 Karen Selman 

 Mary Lois Snow 
 Diane Vliem 



 UVQG BOARD 2023 
 Position  Name  Phone  Email 
 President  801-616-9229  karincrawford@gmail.com Karin Crawford
 Past President  Lisa Johnson  951-235-6833  lkj.kelson@gmail.com 

 President Elect  Kim McCloskey  801-319-5513  kim.mccloskey@mail.com 

 Secretary  Carol Hinckley  801-221-1448  clohinckley@gmail.com 

 Treasurer  Peggy Peterson  801-916-5162  mppeterson5@hotmail.com 

 Membership  Annie Thayne  801-376-5530  thayne.annie@gmail.com 

 Historian/Blog  Nida Jackson  801-368-4196  njackson@utwire.net 

 Newsletter Editor  801-227-4305  lana@osmun.net Lana Osmun
 Website  Caisa Hess  801-704-9010  caisa@comcast.net 

 Programs  Kim McCloskey  801-319-5513  kim.mccloskey@mail.com 

 Co-Program  Machelle Preston  801-362-6988  thecherrytreecottage@yahoo.com 

 Hospitality  Elise Larsen  801-369-1318  elise.larsen@comcast.net 

 Librarian  801-367-8000  lani.brower@hotmail.com Lani Brower
 Assist. Librarian  208-206-5057  esuzanner@gmail.com Suzy Ricks
 Show and Tell  Jodie Banks  801-376-3833  jodie56banks@gmail.com 

 Facebook  Sandy Lai  801-404-4062  sandylai@gmail.com 

 Property Chair  Caleb Gorringe  801-814-1517  caleb@sundancequilting.com 

 Service Project  435-315-7632  sarah.yorgason@gmail.com Sarah Yorgason
 Spring  Mini  Retreat  801-930-5564  Laceyjopeterson@gmail.com Lacey Peterson
 Spring  Mini  Retreat  Wanda Sump  801-768-1270  sumpfamily@gmail.com 

 July Fair Chair 
 Garage sale  801-616-9229  karincrawford@gmail.com Karin Crawford
 Vendors  Machelle Preston  801-362-6988  thecherrytreecottage@yahoo.com 

 Class teachers  Kim McCloskey  801-319-5513  kim.mccloskey@mail.com 

 Fall Retreat Chair  435-671-0263  heberbarb@gmail.com Barbara Murdock
 Springville Show  Wendy Cordon  801-318-4212  wgbcordon@gmail.com 

 UQG Area Rep  Audrey Bailey  801-796-0244  cheraple@gmail.co  m 
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 UVQG President Elect Quilt Challenge 2023 

 “Our 2023 President-Elect Quilt Challenge is IMPROV quilting. Unleash 
 your creativity, leave the rules behind, and try something new. Any 
 size quilt is welcome, including quilted garments. The only rule is that 
 it must be improv pieced and/or quilted. Submissions are due at our 
 November Guild Meeting on November 8. 



 Service With Sarah!!! 
 June 2023 Patchwords 
 I was able to deliver many of the charity quilts displayed last month at  show and tell. (pictures below)  They 
 went to the Welcome Baby Program and the Children’s Justice center. That brings our total giving to the 
 numbers listed below. 

 Giving totals for 2023 
 59 quilts 
 92 other items (bears, balls, hats) 

 Man� Hand�… 
 UVQG Servic� Be� 

 The objective of the Utah Valley quilt guild is 
 “To promote the Art of Quilting through educational and social means and to 

 provide service.” 
 The Many Hands service bee is how we carry out the service part of this 

 objective. 

 Here are some upcoming opportunities to help with service. 

 June 7 
 Wed 
 12:30-3:30 

 249 E 3140 N 
 Provo, Sarah’s house 

 Enveloping flannel quilts. 
 3 machines provided 
 Or bring your own 

 June 27 
 Tues 
 12-3:00 

 Nuttall's Sewing Center 
 518 N 2000 W St, Pleasant Grove, 

 Quilt top sewing! Room for 8-10 
 sewing machines 

 July 13 
 Thursday 
 4:00 until done 

 249 E 3140 N 
 Provo, Sarah’s house 

 Pricing garage sale items for July 
 fair 

 July18 
 Tuesday 
 Time TBA 

 The Red Barn 
 2583 Main Canyon Rd 
 Wallsburg, Utah 

 Setting up garage sale 



 At - Home Service Opportunities: 
 ●  Sew double flannel receiving blankets, all fabric provided.  We have over 200 ready to sew if your 

 church group or sewing friends want to take some. 
 ●  Simple and quick to sew quilt top kits all cut out will be available at every monthly meeting.  There are 

 several fun patterns to try.  These are great if you are teaching new quilters. 
 ●  Envelope small flannel quilts to be tied at Mutual Dell  this summer.  This is the only project with a 

 deadline! 
 ●  Do you long arm? Our charity quilts are great for practicing. 
 ●  Binding! However you like to do it, I usually have a few at every meeting that need to be bound. 

 July Fair Yard Sale Donations 

 We are collecting items to sell at the July Fair! Fabric, books, templates, magazines, projects, thread, notions, 
 more fabric, projects  you no longer want to work on etc.  We are looking for sewing, fiber arts and  craft 
 related items only. No clothing, kitchen items or yard goods. 
 You have three choices for donating your sewing and craft related items. 

 ●  Bring them to the June 21st guild meeting  and leave  them by the Library table.  I will come early and 
 stay late to pick up what you bring.  If you have more than two bags, I will come to your vehicle 

 ●  Take it to Sarah Yorgason’s garage  .  249 E.  3140  N Provo Utah. She has several young men on the 
 premises that can help with unloading. 

 ●  Text to arrange a pick up.  Someone will come to  your house to get your things. (435)315-7632 

 No items accepted after June 18. 



 Newsletter submissions for the Patchwords are due by the 25th of each 
 month. Please send to Lana Osmun at Lana@Osmun.net 


